Notice of Meeting/Workshop Hearing

DEPARTMENT OF CHILDREN AND FAMILY SERVICES
NOTICE OF CHANGE – The Department of Children and Families announces a public meeting to which all persons are invited.

DATE AND TIME: November 3, 2010, 9:00 a.m.

PLACE: United Way of Charlotte County, 17831 Murdock Circle, Suite A, Port Charlotte, Florida 33948

GENERAL SUBJECT MATTER TO BE CONSIDERED: The October 6, 2010 meeting previously advertised is cancelled. The new meeting date is November 3, 2010 for the Charlotte County Alliance.

A copy of the agenda may be obtained by contacting: Chantel Phillips at (941)255-7480 or (941)627-3539.

Pursuant to the provisions of the Americans with Disabilities Act, any person requiring special accommodations to participate in this workshop/meeting is asked to advise the agency at least 7 days before the workshop/meeting by contacting: Robert McHarry, Department of Children and Families at (239)338-1431. If you are hearing or speech impaired, please contact the agency using the Florida Relay Service, 1(800)955-8771 (TDD) or 1(800)955-8770 (Voice).
